
Midlothian Middle PTO General Membership Meeting Agenda 
May 17th, 2023 2:30 pm  

A. Call to Order: 2:34pm 
B. Welcome and thanks from the President - Kat Kelly  

Thank you so much to everyone who came out to make the 8th grade 
dance so special.   
We received thank you from Chalkley thanking us for GiGi’s custard truck 
during teacher appreciation week.   

C. Officer Reports  
1. Treasurer’s Report - Jen Ekiert  

a. Financials  
Upcoming retirement lunch $1,300 

 6th grade has over $896 to spend 
 7th grade has over $896 to spend 
 8th grade has over $501 to spend 

Current bank balance $8,803.43 
Budget Notes:  
PTO occasionally gets requests for items outside of the budget - we 

have the money so we do grant the requests but if we can build them into 
the budget to help us prepare for expenses next year.  

Proposal to increase the budget for staff appreciation to cover 
additional staff appreciation holidays.  

2. Vice President’s Report - Julie Paris (Thank you for all that you have done for 
MMS PTO!)  

                                  a. Election/Re- election: Board has been chosen for next year 
congratulations to all those elected.   
                                        1. President - Kat Kelly 
                                        2. Vice President - Jaya Baker 
                                        3. Treasurer - Jen Ekiert 
                                        4. Secretary - Amanda Berdeen 
                          3. Secretary’s Report - Amanda Berdeen  

a. Approval of minutes 

        D. Committee Reports: See additional notes below   

Community Partnership* Becky Hoang 

Lost and Found** Kelly Barry and Christy Sink 

Staff Appreciation*** Jaya Baker, Alison Kidd, Kelly Barry 

8th Grade Fun Day**** Kat Kelly 

     
    E. Principal’s Report  

Staff appreciation went well and everyone really appreciated all of the 



love from the week.   
  

Thank you for 8th grade dance and 8th grade trade show funds. 
    

Courtyard was taken care of by Eagle Scouts  
  

We are finally fully staffed for next year - no one was leaving - we hired 
additional staff.  3 who are not returning (2 retiring and 1 moving) so 
retention will be great for next year.  Only position open is an 
instructional assistant but teaching staff is fully staffed.   

  
Prelim results for SOL are looking great - disproportionate discipline will 
be next up on our list of goals to accomplish.  

 
   July 25 library night  
 

Will have town hall next year that will include SRO/Counseling to 
discuss social media, bullying, threats and physical alteractions.  Both 
will be in August:  6th grade will be August 29th and 7th/8th grade will 
be August 31 

  

F. Representative Reports  
 Thank you for all that you have done for us all year - definitely felt really loved!  
 MMS Library: IG: midlomiddlelibrary FB: midlomiddlelibrary 

G. New Business  

H. Announcements  
1. May 26th - 8th Grade Civics Tradeshow and Fun Day 
2. May 29th - Holiday 
3. June 1st - Student Early Release 
4. June 2nd - Student Early Release/ LAST DAY OF SCHOOL !! 

I. Adjournment: 3:01pm 
 
 
* Community Partnership: Blaze we made $170 / Panda Express - $156.46 for April - that 
check has not come in yet 
** Lost and Found: Pics will be going up soon in Facebook for last Lost and Found for the 
year! Thank you to Lover's class for everything they have done and thank you to Belmont 
Community Resource Services (Provides resources and help for homeless teens) for taking 
the clothing. They will be partnering with us next year as well.   
*** Staff Appreciation: Staff appreciation week was great! Thank you to all the parents 
who sent supplies in for the taco bar. Alison Kidd and Jean Patton will be taking over next 
year as chairs and we are so excited! 
**** 8th Grade Fun Day: Ticket sales going well 

 


